
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The monthly Business Meeting was held February 9, 2012. (1) It was noted that Men's Day 
will take place on March 25, 2012. (2) David Veatch, as a representative of the Cemetery 
Committee, praised the dedication and work of Ray Stapp as he served on the Cemetery 
Committee and other aspects of the church. He died January 13, 2012. He said he will be 
missed greatly. He made a recommendation to add Bob Moore to the Cemetery Committee. 
Four members of the Nominating Committee were present at the meeting so they presented 
the recommendation to the church and he was accepted to the position. (3) David Veatch also 
asked that the church make use of the $6,371.29 in the Cemetery Fund that is in excess of the 
$50,000 saved in Certificates of Deposit, to be used immediately for the care and upkeep of 
the cemeteries. This is instead of paying for this out of the general fund. This and interest 
earned is supposed to be used for this purpose but has been accumulating in the bank. The 
church decided to let the Banking Committee look into how this should be set up to make 
sure it is used toward this purpose. (4) Mark Carney made a presentation regarding the 
Tasting Bash for the benefit of Habitat for Humanity. The church voted to donate $100 plus 
take up a love offering next Sunday to give to this cause. 
 
 

 


